
TCS/GEN/134/2025-26 Date: 17-02-2025 

 

CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: FORGIVENESS مغفرة 

SUBJECT: EARLY DISPERSAL DURING ANNUAL EXAMS 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

Please be informed that due to the annual exams, the boys of afternoon shift (Grade 3 – 11) will leave the 
school by 5:00 P.M. from 24/02/2025 till the last day of Sha’ban (Arabic month). Students can be back 

home comfortably earlier than the usual time, enabling them to prepare well for the next days’ exam.  

 

Parents of own transport students are requested to do the needful for picking their wards at 5:00 P.M. 

 

    The school office will be functioning till 5:00 P.M. during these days. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Muhammed Ali 

Principal 

 

 


